
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 8 December 2010 
 
Subject:      Bold Steps for Kent – The Medium Term Plan to 2014 (Cabinet 

Decision) 
 
 

 
Background 

 
(1) Members would like more information on Bold Steps for Kent – The Medium 
Term Plan to 2014. 
 
(2) The Cabinet report and appendix are attached for Members’ information. 

 
Guests 
 
(1) Mr P Carter, Leader of the Council, Ms K Kerswell, Group Managing Director, 
and Mr D Whittle, Policy Manager, have been invited to attend the meeting 
between 10.25am and 11.10am to answer Members’ question on this item. 

 
Options for the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee 
 
(1) The Cabinet Scrutiny Committee may: 
 

(a) make no comments 
 
(b) express comments but not require reconsideration of the decision 
 
(c) require implementation of the decision to be postponed pending 
reconsideration of the matter in the light of the Committee’s comments by 
whoever took the decision or 
 
(d) require implementation of the decision to be postponed pending 
consideration of the matter by the full Council. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Contact: Adam Webb  Tel: 01622 694764 


